City of Coachella - Local CEQA Guidelines
Pursuant to State law, the City of Coachella periodically adopts local guidelines for the implementation of the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) including all necessary forms, initial study checklist template, and memorandums showing guidance for the implementation of certain projects that qualify for streamlined reviews or statutory or categorical exemptions.
The links below provide the latest City of Coachella CEQA Guidelines, which are prepared by the City Attorney's Office. 
2020 CEQA Local Guidelines
Coachella Pocket 7/Mesquite Annexation Project - Notice of Public Review and Intent to Adopt a Negative Declaration
[bookmark: _GoBack]Project Description: The proposed project, which is currently within the City’s SOI or General Plan Planning Area, would annex 78 parcels and approximately 374 acres generally bounded by Jackson Street to the west, Avenue 50 to the north, Van Buren Street as the closest street to the east, and Avenue 52 to the south (project site), into the City of Coachella. A portion of this area, known as P7, was added to the City’s General Plan Planning Area in 2023 through a General Plan Amendment. The northern and eastern portions of this area were previously included in the City’s SOI and had land use overlays identified in the 2015 Certified General Plan EIR. The Riverside Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) is the approving agency for the proposed annexation and SOI update and is a responsible agency with regards to this environmental review.
Notice of Intent to Adopt Negative Declaration - Coachella Pocket 7/Mesquite Annexation Project	Comment by Gabriel Perez: Add Linked pdf
Draft Negative Declaration - Coachella Pocket 7/Mesquite Annexation Project	Comment by Gabriel Perez: Add Linked pdf
